
 

 

Mark Sanford   Post Office Box 12267 
Governor  Columbia, S. C. 29211  
 
 

September 29, 2005 
 
Via Facsimile – Original to follow in U.S. Mail   
843-740-3105 (Sgt. Williams) 
 
The Honorable J. Al Cannon, Jr. 
Charleston County Sheriff’s Office 
3505 Pinehaven Drive 
North Charleston, S.C. 29405-7789 
 
Attention:  Sgt. B. K. Williams, Fugitives/Extraditions 
 
RE: Commonwealth of Virginia v. Bre Elle Stevens 
 Extradition 
 
Dear Sheriff Cannon: 
 
An extradition hearing regarding the above-captioned matter will be conducted by the South Carolina 
Attorney General's Office on Wednesday, October 5, 2005, at 10:00 am, Rembert C. Dennis Building, 1000 
Assembly Street, Room 519-A, Columbia, South Carolina.  We are respectfully requesting that you have 
Bre Ella Stevens transported for the purpose of attending this hearing.   
 
If the above date and/or time is not convenient for you, please contact Sonny Jones, Esq., or Rita O'Neal of 
the Attorney General's Office at (803) 734-3710, so that the hearing may be rescheduled. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Robert E. Merritt 
Extraditions Counsel 

  
 
 
cc: Rita O'Neal, Attorney General's Office 
 Patricia Tucker, Virginia Director of Extraditions and Clemency 
 Sgt. B. K. Williams 
 


